
September 4, 2012 
 

 

Announcement of Successful Applicants  
for 2013 International Courses  

 
in 
 

the Department of Civil and Earth Resources Engineering 
and 

the Department of Urban Management 
 

 
The registration numbers of successful applicants for enrollment in the 2013 International 
Courses are as follows: 
 
For the International Course in Management of Civil Infrastructure 
in the Department of Civil and Earth Resources Engineering 
 

6003 
 
For the International Course in Urban and Regional Development 
in the Department of Urban Management 
 

6001   6002   6004 
 
 
 
Notes for Successful Applicants: 
1. Materials regarding enrollment procedures will be sent to your designated address by the beginning of 

March. 

2. If your address has changed, please send your updated information to the Admissions Office. 

3. Applicants, who wish to decline their enrollment for any reason, are asked to notify the Admissions Office 

immediately in writing. (Any format is acceptable) 

4. To enroll, you must obtain a “Student Visa” by April 1st, 2013. 


